
Welcome Kanosak Students,

Some things may have changed since we were last opened – thanx to 
covid-19.  But we are pleased we can return to something close to 
normal.

All students must wear a mask that covers both nose and 
mouth. Please none with faces, dog or human, as some dogs would 
find this worrisome.

Please use your hand sanitizer before entering the building.  
Your instructor will have sanitized your ring including gates, jumps, 
and chairs.

There are no longer any chairs in the aisle.  Please take a seat in 
one of the chairs in your ring.  Put all your personal belongings, 
coats, treats and toys by your chair.  Kanosak can no longer share 
toys.

We ask that you try to adhere to the 6’ social distancing 
guideline both in and out of the building.

Class students will enter the building on the right (east) double 
door that’s on the south side of the building.  Please do not enter until
your instructor tells you it is safe to do so.  You will exit on the right 
(west) door.  Private lessons will enter by the single east door when 
told it is safe to do so and leave after their lesson by the same door.

Your instructor will contact you about your startup date and 
time.  If you feel ill or are running a temperature, please stay home.  
Your instructor will contact you with this week’s work.

Looking forward to happy training times ahead!!!
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